
Welcome Back, 5th 
Graders!


 January will be a very busy 
month for 5th graders. Students will 
begin learning about  historical figures 
who are considered “World Heroes” 
this month. They will be choosing a 
World Hero from a list of  people who 
have made amazing contributions to 
our world. The children will be 
researching this person’s life and 
writing a special report that will be 
presented as a speech to the class. 
Detailed information about this report 
will be sent home soon. 

Honk Casting on Friday  
   Casting  for our upcoming Spring 
Musical, “Honk” is almost complete, 
and students will begin rehearsing 
soon. The cast list will be announced 
on Friday. Miss Olsen will be making 
a rehearsal  schedule that will be sent 
home with students so that families 
can plan accordingly. There will be 
many opportunities for parents and 
communtiy members to volunteer for 
this fun production. We are excited to 
get started soon.  

Library Check out 
Thursday

    Our library check out day is 
tomorrow, Thursday,  January 5th. We 
were not able to check out books prior 
to winter break due to the ice storm 
and school cancellation. Because of  
this, we have several popular books 
that have been overdue for quite some 
time. Please help your child remember 
to bring their book(s) tomorrow so 
that we can get them circulating to 
other students who would like a 
chance to read them. 

 

Mark Your Calender 

January 4th - Classes Resume 

January 5th- Latino Family Night, 
6:30 p.m.

January 6th- OBOB Student Meeting. 
12:30 p.m., Library

January 11th- PTO Meeting, 6:30 
p.m.

January 13th- PTO Popcorn Friday

January 16th- Dr. Martin Luther 
King  Jr. Day, No School

Happy New Year, 2017!
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